
 Summer term in Year 5!     

Summer 1: 

Having a chance to explore the local 

area in current times and Norwich of 

yesteryear was brilliant. Our lessons 

looking at the topic of ‘community’ 

through Geography and History gave a 

great perspective of the city. Through 

other lessons, we explored the 

importance of community to humans 

all over the world, with a link to our 

school values. 

Year 5 were a credit to the school on 

all our trips – well done to you all! 

 

P.E. Days 

5BRB – Wednesday and Thursday. 

5C – Tuesday and Thursday. 

5G – Tuesday and Thursday.  

5U – Monday and Tuesday. 

Children are expected to wear: 

• A plain white/blue/black top (polo or t-shirt) 

• Black shorts or leggings or jogging bottoms 

• Trainers that provide your child with good 

stability.  

Children should come to school on P.E. days dressed in 

their kit.  On colder days, children need to wear a 

jumper and bring their coat too. This can be a school 

jumper or a plain blue, black or grey top.  

Water bottles and snacks 

Please ensure that all children have a named water 

bottle in school. Children are allowed to bring in a 

healthy snack for morning break (no nuts or kiwi). 

  

The Ancient Greeks! 

Our topic this half term is focused on 

answering the question “To what 

extent were the Ancient Greeks 

united, and how did their divisions and 

achievements shape their lasting 

legacy?”  

This topic will build on the learning 

from previous school years and 

through a variety of cross-curricular 

links, we will bring together our 

learning, so we have our own answer 

to the topic question. 

 

Learning at home 

We ask that you spend 10-20 minutes each day reading 

with your child.  The benefits of this are wide-ranging in 

helping their vocabulary and knowledge of the world. If 

you need books at home, please speak to us and we can 

support you with finding books. 

It is important for pupils to continue practicing their 

times tables at home to build on their learning from last 

year. This will help them with new learning this year to 

link their understanding. This could be written, verbally 

or through playing TTTRS. 

Curriculum Map 

A curriculum map will be sent out via email and 

ClassDojo and is also available on the school website.  

The curriculum map provides you with a brief overview 

of our learning for this half term. If you can support any 

of our topics in anyway at all, please chat to your child’s 

teacher or send them a message on ClassDojo. 

 

 


